
Hello OE High School parents!

School portrait Makeup Day is

Tuesday October 12th
If you missed picture day and did not previously submit an order please use

the link below to order your school portrait package.

If you were not satisfied with your portrait from the first picture day you
MUST return the original picture package on makeup day to have a retake

done.  We will then print you a new package with the new portrait.

Please use the link below to order your school portrait package.

ALL ORDERS MUST BE SUBMITTED ONLINE.

NOTE THIS IS A LINK FOR THE HIGH SCHOOL IF YOU HAVE A STUDENT AT
MIDDLE SCHOOL YOU MUST USE A SEPARATE LINK.

There will be no order forms sent home.  If you would rather not submit an online order
please call the studio 989-227-8441 and we will take your order over the phone.

You will NOT need to enter a password.  Simply search for your student by
name.  You can type either their first or last name and you will see student

names pop up.  If you have multiple students please submit separate
orders for each child.  If you do not see your students name, choose "New

Person" and add their information during check out.

You DO NOT need to send the printed receipt to school.
We will already have a record of your payment!

Click this link or copy this web address below and paste into the address bar

ospgo.com/1BK6
We are looking forward to photographing your children!!  If you have any

questions please call the studio 989-227-8441 or email
Andrew@Canfieldjenkins.com

http://ospgo.com/1BK6

